## Bush retires from Heart of Hastings Hospice



The Tweed News/RODGER HANNA

After 22 years Doris Bush is retiring. At the annual general meeting of Heart of Hastings Hospice, Bush was praised for her dedication to the organization and the commitment to patients and their families. Dr. Cliff Derry (L) and Jim Denison Denison commended Thy of Bush in her role

Bush for her ability to take on any task while also making the organization what it was supposed to be. "People feel at ease, they're looked after, you have the ability to reach out and touch lives... We found an angel in Doris."